
 

Update: COVID-19 Steering Committee 
 
The attached draft document was tabled at the COVID-19 Steering Committee meeting. The 
document deals with protecting and managing vulnerable employees in the workplace. 
 
Members are requested to provide inputs on the document by 6 July 2020 to 
motjatji.maila@psa.co.za. 
 
Members will be informed of developments. 
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